
 

September 20, 2024 
  

Homeowner Solar Panel Release Form 
 

Zero Waste Marin, in partnership with the California Product Stewardship Council (CPSC),  is piloting a 
collection event for unwanted solar panels September 23 – October 23, 2024. 
 
 
By filling out and signing this form below, I acknowledge that I am a rightful homeowner in Marin 
County, and I relieve ownership of unwanted solar panels from my property to Marin County for 
safe management.  
 
If someone other than the homeowner is requesting pick-up, please indicate their name below. 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Homeowner 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Address 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Phone Number 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Email 
 
 
 
 

 
________________________________ 
Homeowner Signature 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Date 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Name (Renter or Installer) 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Phone Number 

 

https://calpsc.org/mobius/cpsc-content/uploads/2018/04/CPSC-Survey-Results-Regarding-Fires-in-the-Waste-Management-Industry-FINAL-4-9-18.pdf

